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Disclaimer: This report may 
be a summary of content 
provided by the recipient, 

not always complete 
quoted material.

Funds Distribution Report

Recipient Organization:
Warm Beach Camp Ministries
Address:
20800 Marine Dr
Stanwood, WA 98292

Contact:
(360) 652-7575
https://www.warmbeach.com

Organization’s General Goals:
Providing Christ-centered environments, experiences, and resources that draw 
people to God through camping ministries, conferences, and events.

Date of Award:	 Level:
2020 Q3	 $2,501 to $5,000

For more information, please read the attached report from 
Warm Beach Camp Ministries.
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Tulalip Tribes Grant Report 
From Warm Beach Camp 

The Tulalip Tribes graciously granted Warm Beach Camp in 2020 to provide a horsemanship 
experience for Tribal youth, but because of internal challenges, we were unable to use the money. In 
December of 2022, The Tulalip Tribes approved Warm Beach Camp to revise the use of these dollars to 
include hosting an event for a Tribal community group. 

In the fall of 2023, Warm Beach Camp partnered with Quil Ceda Elementary School to present Building 
Successful Learning Communities to all fifth graders. Building Successful Learning Communities uses 
team building to extrapolate from the students the characteristics and attributes they want their class to 
be defined so they can be a thriving learning community. 

Three Warm Beach Camp facilitators and Quil Ceda school staff contributed to the day's instruction. The 
teachers loved the day format, one class at a time over a three-week period. Each class was broken into 
three small groups. By the end of the day's instruction, each small group had presented their Class 
Learning Agreement for the year. The day also included Tribal dance, lunch, dinner, and smores. 
Seventy-eight students and teachers participated. The grant covered all but $589.18, which Quil Ceda 
Elementary graciously paid. Quil Ceda's hopes to bring all fifth graders back to Warm Beach Camp for 
the same experience in 2024.  

Warm Beach Camp was honored to be a part of this important day. Thank you for making this 
partnership possible and for the many ways you make our community better.    
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